
NOTICE 

 
MEDICAL STUDENTS OF 2009/2010 & 2010/2011 

BATCHES 
 
 

The medical students of 2009/2010 & 2010/2011 batches 

will get a clinical break from 22nd December to 28th 

December 2014 in view of Christmas. 

 

Also, please note that, there will be another clinical break 

from 07.01.2015 to 11.01.2015 in view of the Presidential 

Election. 

 

Please note that, the students who are doing the Surgery 

clinical appointment at the Teaching Hospital, Peradeniya 

are expected to report for casualty work on Sundays 28th 

December 2014 and 11th January 2015 respectively. 
 
 
 
 
 

     
       Clinical Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
Copies to: 1.  Dean/Medicine 
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